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Carl Heinze 
Building Inspector  
City of Wood Dale 
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Dale Engebretson, MCP  
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President’s Piece                                       March 2018 
 

Here we are MARCH! 
 

In February as you know, our monthly meeting was held back at our usual monthly 
meeting home of Bucca di Beppo Restaurant in Lombard, IL. Jason Whyte P.E. with 
H.R. Green provided our membership a great mini seminar on Snow Loading design 
and touched a few other loading requirements. Thank You! Jason and H.R. Green 
for providing such a wonderful presentation. THANK YOU! 
 

The 2018 SBOC Training Institute flyer and Cvent registration is out. You all should 
have received both by now.  If not please contact me and we will send it over to you.  
This year’s presenters are: 
 

March 2:  Bill Hudson, MCP – Topic: Significant Changes, 2018 International Building Code       

March 9:   A.M. Margaret Vaughn, MA – Topic: State of Illinois Legislative Process  

                  and Its Impact on Code Officials 
                   P.M. Adam Wallen, LEED-ap, and NCARB – Topic: Building System & 
                   Structural Implications Hoarding, Exposure and Prolonged stress 

March 16:  Richard A. Piccolo, MCP – Topic: Significant Changes, 2018 IRC, IMC and IFGC   

March 23: Bill Dettmer & Hugo Viramontes – Topic: Residential Electrical Inspections 

                    Based on the NEC Part 2. Bill & Hugo are licensed electrical contractors, 
                    ICC certified electrical inspectors, electrical plan reviewers and CLEC Instructors 
 

Registration is also available on the SBOC website: www.sboc-7.com 
We are also providing the following CVENT weblink to view the Agenda/Courses: 

2018 Training Institute Weblink: <  http://www.cvent.com/d/7tqfcx  > 
 

The clock is ticking and time is running out to register for the March 2018 SBOC 
Training Institute! Please register NOW for all of the programs! 
 

The SBOC Board is working diligently in finalizing the April monthly meeting. I will 
provide our April presenter and program in the April newsletter.  
 

Location:  Bucca di Beppo Restaurant 90 Yorktown Mall Drive, Lombard, IL. 60148 
Date:  April 19, 2018 12:00 pm (NOON) 
Cost:  $20.00 
 

Please consider volunteering to be part of the SBOC Board, I understand that it is 
only March BUT before we know it we will be putting a Slate of Officers together for 
the 2019 SBOC Board. Be a part of an organization that provides countless 
educational and professional development topics and opportunities that which 
enables us to grow in our careers. Speak with me or another Board member, we 
welcome your generosity. 
 

I look forward in seeing ALL of you at the 2018 SBOC Training Institute the first 4 
Fridays in March! 
 
Be Well, Be Safe! 
Don Fredericks 
SBOC President 
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